
Normandale Elementary French Immersion School  
Pick-up/Drop-off Traffic Plan 

 
To the greatest extent possible, given the layout of our school grounds along with the mixture of building uses, we hope to isolate 
car traffic from buses. In developing a plan, consideration has been given to the large number of buses needed to transport 
Normandale students, the effect of additional parking, and traffic related to the Community Center as well as high school athletes 
and fans arriving for games at the close of the school day. Safety is and always will be our primary concern with efficiency a lesser, 
but also important consideration.  
 

Bus riders 
Students in grades K-5 riding the bus to 
Normandale Elementary, exit their bus on 
Normandale Road and enter the building 
through Door 1 or Door 1A.  
At the end of the day all students in grades 
K-5 exit the building on the Normandale 
Road side of the building. Those students 
whose buses are parked in the pull through 
area on Southview Lane must use the 
sidewalks to reach their buses. Adult 
supervision is provided in both areas at all 
times to ensure the safety of all children. 
 

Car riders 
 
 
 
 
 


